Preparatory Committee for the 2015 Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons

23 January 2012

Original: English

First session

Vienna, 30 April-11 May 2012

Letter dated 16 January 2012 from the Secretary-General addressed to the Chair-designate of the first session of the Preparatory Committee for the 2015 Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons

At the conclusion of the high-level meeting on nuclear safety and security, held in New York on 22 September 2011, I circulated a summary of the discussion that reflected my understanding, as convener and Chair of the high-level meeting, of the views expressed (A/C.4/66/8, annex). I also indicated that I would present the Chair's summary to the first session of the Preparatory Committee for the 2015 Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons. I hereby bring the Chair's summary to the attention of the Preparatory Committee.

(Signed) **BAN** Ki-moon Secretary-General



